
 

Spring 1 Newsletter 

In our first meeting of the half term, 

we wished each other “Happy New 

Year!” before getting down to       

business.  We revisited the issue of 

the playground and the equipment 

we have in school  We worked in key 

stages to make lists of what we   

wanted see available to for the chil-

dren to play with—more like wish lists 

than want lists! 

In our second, we enjoyed talking 

about sweets!  We were preparing for 

the St Joseph’s Sweet Sensation 

event! 

Old/New Members 

As some children had their time on the 

School Council cut short in 2020, they 

were very keen to take part in our 

meetings! 

We are delighted to have Niall and 

Katie join us this half term and are very 

grateful to them for playing their part. 

Our next meeting 

We are looking forward to holding 

our next meeting after half term! 

Any other business? 

Our School Council members are here for 

you—let them know if they can help! 
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Some of our wonderful School Council      

members, getting ready for a                      

“Sweet Sensation”! 


